
The Stokesley 

Pride – in-our-Town Association 
www.stokesleypride.org.uk 

 

Minutes of meeting held on Monday 30th. March 2015. 
 

Attending: Linda Purnell (Chairman), George Carter, Ken Ridgeway, Derek 

Whiting, David Scott, Lovaine Irving, Mike Irving.  

 

Apologies received from:  Fred Lee, Trish Lee, Jill Lee, Alan Weighell. 

 

A card and plant had been taken to Alan Weighell. 

The plaque for the SPIOTA seat had been received, and will be fitted. 

Memorial to Eric: 

 Among others, both the Stokesley Society and the History Society wish to    

 contribute. 

 All measurements and drawings to be sent to the Parish Council. 

 Agreed that the committee should meet at seat location on Thursday 

 2
nd

 April at 1115hrs 
When weather improves, seats to be cleaned and oiled. 

Viability of cordylines was discussed. 

Town signs could be improved by the use of log roll. Ken Ridgeway to 

investigate. 

 

The Chairman reported that favourable comments about the ziggurat and the  

Stokesley Motors’ roundabout had been received. 

The Manor House wall bed needs looking at. 

Mike Irving to deal with this year’s watering rota, and to contact those houses 

whose taps we have access to. 

The snowdrop planting on the West Green had been a bigger success than  

envisaged. 

Summer planting – Saturday 6
th

. June. 

Poor state of grass and path to Tame Bridge was discussed. 

The continuation of SPIOTA’s cutting and maintenance of Stokesley Motors’ 

roundabout was discussed  

Litter Pick to be held on weekend before Open Gardens. 

Favourable comments received about the Ziggurat lights. 

The Chairman discussed the correspondence received from Kirby and Great 

Broughton Primary School, with the possible action to be taken. 

Next SPIOTA meeting on Monday 27th. April  
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